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� Differing policies at Ministry of Health and ICBC relating to transgender choices on a 
driver’s licence and BC Services Card resulted in it being possible for an individual 
to have two government-issued documents with a different gender record on each. 

� ICBC policies require an individual to be a candidate for gender re-assignment 
surgery, while the Ministry of Health requires that such gender re-assignment 
surgery be completed and confirmed. 

� Recent human rights tribunal rulings have ruled in favour of people being able to 
select their gender without the need for surgery. 
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